
SCAN the CODE
or

CLICK HERE

PARENTS, your feedback is 
VALUABLE and EFFECTIVE in
preventing youth substance use.

This survey should only take about 5 minutes. Every
question in the survey is optional and your participation
is completely voluntary. All surveys are anonymous.

The OASIS Coalition has developed a survey to understand
what resources would be most helpful to Stoughton
parents and caregivers (like you) so that you can continue
to support Stoughton youth in making healthy decisions.

ONLINE  PARENT SURVEY

Thank you for your help!

For more information visit Stoughton OASIS: 
www.stoughtonoasis.org 
Facebook :STOUGHTONOASIS

This is not a school-sponsored activity. The Stoughton Public School District does not provide support or 
endorsement of this survey. It has neither reviewed nor approved this survey. Permission to distribute this material 

should not be considered a recommendation or endorsement by the school district.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/STOparent23

